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NNABA SEEKS RECOMMENDATIONS FOR VACANCY ON  
THE COURT OF INTERNATIONAL TRADE  

 
The National Native American Bar Association (NNABA) is seeking 
recommendations for a vacancy on the Court of International Trade (CIT) in New 
York, New York. I encourage you all to spread this message to your networks in 
search of qualified candidates to fill this vacancy on CIT.  

Details about the position. The United States Court of International Trade, 
established under Article III of the Constitution, has nationwide jurisdiction over 
civil actions arising out of the customs and international trade laws of the United 
States.  By statute, the current vacancy must be filled by a Republican or 
Independent.  More information can be found at http://www.cit.uscourts.gov/.  

If you would like to propose one or more qualified individuals, please contact 
them to determine if they are interested in being considered for the 
nomination.  If so, please send a detailed resume, along with your 
recommendation, to NNABA President Mary Smith at 
marysmith828@hotmail.com by December 1, 2014.  Self-nominations are also 
accepted.   

For more information contact 480-727-0420 or visit www.nativeamericanbar.org.  
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